
 

 

 

September 28, 2015 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Commission Secretary 

New York State Department of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Agency Building 3 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

RE: Replacement Tariffs for Block Line Systems, LLC - Case No. 2014-C-0324 

(New York PSC No. 1 (Local), New York PSC No. 2 (Interexchange) and New York PSC 

No. 3 - Access) 
 

Dear Hon. Burgess: 

 

By Joint Petition dated July 16, 2014, Block Line Systems, LLC ("Company") requested authority to 

acquire the assets, including Certificates of Public Convenience and Necessity, and customer bases of 

Line Systems, Inc. and Magellan Hill Technologies, LLC.  On September 5, 2014, the Commission 

approved this transaction by Order issued in Case No. 2014-C-0324. This filing completes the 

transactions by replacing the Line Systems, Inc. and Magellan Hill Technologies, LLC tariffs currently on 

file with the Commission. 

 

The following tariffs are included with this filing: 

 

1. Block Line Systems, LLC PSC No. 1 - Telephone, supercedes and replaces in their 

entirety, the Line Systems, Inc. NY-P.S.C. No. 2 and Magellan Hill Technologies, LLC 

P.S.C. No. 3 - Telephone tariffs; 

 

2. Block Line Systems, LLC PSC No. 2 - Telephone, supercedes and replaces in its entirety, 

the Line Systems, Inc. NY-P.S.C. No. 3 tariff; and 

 

3. Block Line Systems, LLC PSC No. 3 - Access, supercedes and replaces in their entirety, 

the Line Systems, Inc. PSC No. 5 - Access and Magellan Hill Technologies, LLC PSC 

No. 2 - Access tariffs. 

 

The Company respectfully requests the above-referenced tariffs become effective on October 28, 2015. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3001 or 

via email totforte@tminc.com.  
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Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Thomas M. Forte 

 

Thomas M. Forte 

Consultant to Block Line Systems, LLC 

 

cc: John J. West - Block Line 

file: Block Line - New York - Other 

tms: NYx1501 
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